
KERALA AGRICULTURAL UNIVERSITY
 

NOTICE
 

No.KAUEDU/1731/2025-EDU F2 Dated. Vellanikkara, 12-08-2025
 
 

Sub : KAU- Education -Admission to PG Diploma in Food Industry Management and
         Quality Control Programme for the academic year 2025-26 - Publication of
         revised applicant list for admission - reg.
 

Ref : KAU Notice No. KAUEDU/1731/2025-EDU F2  dated 07-08-2025
 

As mentioned in the reference cited, after considering the genuine complaints received till
09.08.2025, the revised list of provisionally accepted applicants for PG Diploma in Food
Industry Management and Quality Control Programme under RF mode is hereby
published in the KAU website, www.admissions.kau.in. Those candidates who are included
in the above revised list are also hereby directed to follow the instruction in the reference
cited and to report in person for admission on 14.08.2025.

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. S GOPAKUMAR
DIRECTOR OF EDUCATION

 

For admission related queries, contact Directorate of Education help desk at +91 487 -
243 8139 (10 AM to 5 PM on working days) or email to hqreduf@kau.in; eduhelp@kau.in
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